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Dear East Greenwich Township Parents and Families,

I hope that this letter finds you enjoying the rejuvenating days of summer and that you and your children are
looking forward to beginning a wonderful school year together in September. Since 2019, many of you have
known me as the assistant principal for both the district and the Jeffrey Clark School. Officially today, it is my
honor to introduce myself as the new principal of the Jeffrey Clark School.

In my previous role as the assistant principal, I am proud to have established strong relationships with students,
staff and community members. I had many responsibilities in the district including discipline and the code of
conduct, developing character education initiatives and supporting the social emotional learning curriculum,
serving as the school safety specialist and equity officer, and supervising the district mentoring program. My
position as an assistant principal allowed me to work closely to collaborate with teachers to support best
practices for students and student achievement. I look forward to continuing to support that goal as I move into
my new role as principal.

Prior to my time as an assistant principal in the East Greenwich Township School District, I served as an
elementary teacher for ten years at School #4 in Lindenwold, New Jersey. During my time as a teacher, I
worked with students in grade 1, 2, 3 and 4, as well as serving as a teacher leader and mentor in the school
district.

In addition to my role as an educator, I am first and foremost a mother and a wife. In the last few years I have
been employed in East Greenwich Township, I have been able to celebrate my marriage and birth of my children
with my EG colleagues and community. My husband, John-Paul, and I celebrated our wedding on March 7,
2020, the birth of my angel baby, Emerson, and the birth of my rainbow baby, Elia. In November, my daughter
Elia will be celebrating her first birthday. In our free time, we enjoy watching the Phillies and the Eagles,
spending time with family and friends, and enjoying all of the wonderful milestones of raising an infant!

I look forward to welcoming our Jeffrey Clark students and families at our upcoming open house events and
orientations. More importantly, I cannot wait to greet all of our students on the first day of school!

In closing, please know that my door is always open to you. I heartily welcome your conversation and positive
input throughout this year. Let us always keep our students the primary focus of our work. I look forward to
celebrating our collective successes during the 2023-2024 school year.

Enjoy the remaining days of summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jessica Loggia
Principal
Jeffrey Clark School Principal

7 Quaker Road Mickleton, NJ 08056
Phone: 856-423-0613 Fax: 856-423-9186
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